RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS (incorporating HWB and Fairtrade)
February 2018
AGENDA
· Update on pinboarding/dining room charter
· Update from classes on improvements or changes to enhance pupil experiences in playground

· Playground games

· Feedback from classes on their vertical learning

· Feedback re pupils delivering assemblies and topics at assemblies

· Reminder about the importance of wearing badges
MINUTE

Present:  Mrs Clarke (PT), Mrs Bruce (CT), 

 P7 
Tamsin Livingston, Sam McCreadie

 P6
 Grace McClafferty, Tana Burnett 

 P5
 Fraser Beattie, Charlotte Sweeney
   P4
 Hester Perry, Catriona McCurdy

 P3
 Zara Lindsay, Sophie McDonald

 P2B
 Lucas Fleming, Katy Taylor
    P2E  
 Mollie Easton, Rachel McCready
Apologies: Mrs Galea (Parent) and Rev. Houston (community)
· Pupils welcomed and children were reminded to wear their badges at all times.
· Action: Badges will be checked at the next meeting and throughout the term.
· Mrs Clarke told the group that a new pinboard has been ordered for the dining room charter.  The board needs to be fire retardant to comply with safety guidelines. 

· Action: When the new board arrives Mrs Clarke will arrange for it to be put up in the dining room. Mrs Bruce will create the new display using the work created by the children throughout the year.
· Pupils shared the suggestions made by their classes regarding new playground games and equipment. Some suggestions were: waterproof robots and books, giant chess board, basketball net and basketballs, bouncy lo lo balls, hopscotch painted on the ground, new goals, play tyres, slide, racket sports, painted football pitch and scoops with balls.
· Action: Mrs Clarke to investigate costs and speak to Playground Supervisors to ask for ideas for suitable games.
· Mrs Clarke asked for feedback regarding pupil led assemblies and the topics shared. 
· Action: Pupils to find out opinions about pupil led assemblies and the topics shared by asking their classes.  These will be shared at the next meeting.
· Pupils were asked to share their feedback about their Vertical Learning experiences.  They mentioned Global Goals, mindfulness, Fairtrade cotton, Bio Diversity, active and group activities like races, Zumba, yoga and exercises.
· Action: Pupils asked to gather feedback from their classes about Vertical Learning for the next meeting.
· Date of next meeting : 9.00am on Tuesday 17 April in the staffroom

WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR SOME NEW ADULT MEMBERS.  IF YOU CAN COME ALONG TO THE MEETING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE.
